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Sara Wright
93 horse corner rd
Chichester, NH 03258

December 18, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have been a NH resident all my life and I oppose the northern pass...if this gets approved it is
OBVIOUS money is why. The project should NOT be allowed in NH because it will NOT benefit NH and
will scar us. Please stop the northern pass, we need your help...don't be a part of the problem, your
family and friends will thank you as well as myself. Thanks for your time
Sara Wright

Sincerely,
Sara Wright
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